Dear Members of the House Agriculture and Natural resources Committee:

Please support this Bill. Coyote killing contests violate hunting ethics, using every technological advantage rather than hunting skills.
These killing contests show contempt for our wildlife and contempt for Oregonians' conservation values.

Please support HB2728.

Thank you,
Wally Sykes
Joseph, OR
Wallowa County



